
Chat ‘n Chew 

Chat ‘n Chew is a special lunch time book club  

only available to LFE second graders! 

Once a month your child will have an opportunity to eat lunch in the classroom while 

enjoying a discussion about the book of the month. It is led by parent volunteers who 

are provided with questions about the book. It is a wonderful opportunity to spend 30 

minutes a month eating lunch with your child and their friends! On the last month we 

have a pizza party and each child gets to choose a free book to keep. The books are 

available to purchase from us, purchase on your own, or check out from the local 

library, but those books go fast.  

Chat ‘n Chew is a beloved second grade program, which the kids genuinely enjoy. We 

encourage you to have your child participate and to please consider volunteering as a 

book club leader.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Romney at lucyfranklinpta@gmail.com 

Please fill out and return this form with your payment no later than September 3rd 

Student Name: _____________________________ Teacher: ____________________ 

Parent Email for Reminders: _______________________________________________ 

Please check all books you wish to purchase: 

____ My child will participate, but we do not need to purchase any books. 

____ Play Ball, Amelia Bedelia by Peggy Parish    Oct. 3  $3.25 

____ Titanic: Lost and Found by Judy Donnelly    Nov. 7  $3.75 

____ Fish Face - Polk Street School by Patricia Reilly Giff   Dec. 5  $4.75 

____ Marvin Redpost: Alone in His Teacher’s House by Louis Sachar Jan. 9  $4.00 

____ The Absent Author (A to Z Mysteries Book #1) by Ron Roy  Feb. 6  $4.25 

____ Pizza Party Celebration       Mar. 6  $4.00 

      Total for all 5 Books and Pizza Party           $24.00 

                   (Cash or Checks to LFE PTA)    My total          ______ 

____ YES! I WOULD LIKE TO BE A PARENT VOLUNTEER.  

Name: ____________________________      Email: ______________________________ 

**All volunteers are required to submit a background check form available in the front office** 
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